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Merry Christmas from all of us at Marilyn & Sarah Ministries,

Thank you, dear friends and partners, for making 2024 a year full of amazing ministry! We continued to move forward 

with great Joy, sharing the love of God with all those around us and transforming thousands of lives for eternity.  

Marilyn loves watching her team and you, her friends, pick up the mantle and continue with the ministry and mission. 

She takes great joy in watching Sarah, and now Isabell, flourish and continue to cover the earth with the Word and 
connect every one with the heart of God.  

We move into 2025 with great anticipation and unwavering trust in all the Lord has planned for this ministry. 

Our God-given theme for this coming year is based on Proverbs 3:5-6:

Trust in the Lord with all your heart and do not lean on your own 

understanding. In all your ways acknowledge Him, and He will make 

your paths straight. 

We pray this next year brings you amazing favor, blessings, and a 

deeper relationship with our Lord and Savior!  

Trusting God in Everything, 

For unto us a Child is born,  
Unto us a Son is given; 

And the government will be upon His shoulder. 

And His name will be called 
Wonderful, Counselor, Mighty God, 

Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace. ISAIAH 9:6



Marilyn continues to minister through every avenue the Lord opens. She 
is achieving this through remote international ministry, Facebook Live messages, Faithhall group calls, and powerful ministry resources. One of 
her favorite parts of 2024 was her opportunities to minister remotely to 
Pakistan and Dubai where she saw thousands of salvations and healings.

Sarah and Isabell co-authored their first book together, Road to 

Wholeness, and did a book release tour where they ministered 

at several churches and through multiple remote platforms. They 

also were invited guests on the Daystar Television Network.

Sarah’s continued desire to teach and minister took her to several churches around the country, equipping and empowering people to walk in an intimate and vibrant relationship with God. She also traveled 
to Angola, Cambodia, and India to save the lives of babies and toddlers where the need is most urgent and help is least available. 

This year, Isabell stepped into full-time ministry with her grandmother 

and mom. She joined Today with Marilyn & Sarah as a host, ministered 

at churches and through international healing meetings in Pakistan, 

and taught alongside her grandmother on multiple platforms. One of 

Marilyn’s greatest joys is mentoring Isabell, whose passion is to help 

people have a transformative experience with the power of God.  

Marilyn felt a heavy burden from the Lord to record a special direct message to the members of the Hamas community, pleading with them to accept Jesus and stop the violence. This very important message reached over 67,000 people via Facebook and Marilyn continues to believe for its ongoing impact on Hamas. 


